
 
July 31, 2020 
 
 
Dear SEVA DAAN 
 
Thank you so much for your support! 
 
I can’t tell you how much I appreciate your recent contribution of catered food, in support of our life-
changing work with some of our most vulnerable neighbors in north Texas.  
 
Here at the Samaritan Inn we are moving families and individuals who are experiencing 
homelessness from a survival perspective to a place of security, self-sufficiency, and independence. 
For thirty-six years, we have offered a comprehensive and holistic approach to poverty and 
homelessness that includes case management, counseling, career development and financial 
education.  
 
Fortunately, we have been embraced by people like you who truly want to make a difference in the 
lives of people just like you and me. Your generous support makes it possible for the Samaritan Inn 
to exist and continue to be an unstoppable force for good.  
 
I hope you are safe and healthy during this pandemic. Please know that you are in our thoughts and 
prayers during these unprecedented times. 
 
With gratitude,  
 

Lauren Lovato 

 
Lauren Lovato 
Community Engagement Coordinator  


